
As a full-time resident of Narragansett, I vehemently opposed house bill, 7382. The residents of 
Narragansett have a right to run the town as the majority of The residents Support. The renters only 
concern is making money and not the live ability or the quiet enjoyment of the town and its residence. 
The current three unrelated or student restrictions were put in place because the residence were 
basically fed up with the people who rent their homes, not taking responsibility for the individuals and 
their actions. I also, believe that the state should not dictate to the town, these types of ordinances. I’m 
asking the committee to do the right thing for the residence Of Narragansett, and any other town that 
has issues within their town with these types of issues. The town is already experiencing issues with 
resources to support the influx of students and other summer rentals. we feel is, though the ordinance 
put in place is a reasonable compromise for the current situation in our town. The real issue here is the 
University of Rhode Island over enrolling and not having the housing to support the influx of students. 
Please do the right thing.  
 


